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5 January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Physical Education Department Raffle 

Those of you who follow our social media pages may well have seen that the Physical 

Education Department is hosting an online raffle this January. 

With the cuts in education budgets over recent years and the ever rising costs of providing the 

best in sporting opportunities, we wanted to come up with a creative way to raise new funds 

to continuously improve what we can offer our students.  

We have been working with some brilliant and incredibly generous local businesses and 

members of our community to come up with a fantastic online raffle.  The prizes range from 

bottles of champagne and chocolates to Amazon vouchers and signed sports memorabilia.  

We are seeking your support in both sharing the fundraising page and donating what you can.  

We hope to raise sufficient funds to have a big impact on the sporting provision at Maiden 

Erlegh School.  The JustGiving page where donations can be made and where the full list of 

prizes are listed is: https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/maiden-erlegh-pe/  

For every £2 donated, an entry will be made into the raffle.  If donating, please enter your full 

name so that we can easily contact you should you be one of the lucky winners.  The draw 

will be made at the end of January.  

If you wish to donate a prize for the raffle, please do get in touch.  

We want to put on record our sincerest thanks to those families and individuals who have 

already volunteered raffle prizes and to those who have and will donate to the cause.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Flynn 

Head of Physical Education 
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